
 
 

FOLLOW-UP LETTER AFTER AN INTERVIEW 
 

 
George Vazquez 
4706 Billsbury Drive, Hicksville, New York   11530 
 
 
August 4, 2004 
 
Ms. Paula Campbell 
Director of Human Resources 
Morgan Enterprises 
40-35 Kissena Boulevard 
Flushing, New York 11365 
 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
I would like to thank you for making the time to meet with me on August 4, 2004.  I was delighted to  
share with you my vision and enthusiasm in working as a part of your team. 
 
In touring the company, I was particularly struck with how I might be an asset with your culturally  
diverse employees. As you shared with me, it must be quite difficult not having anyone on your  
management team who speaks another language fluently. 
 
We did discuss that you had several other candidates to interview.  In addition, we agreed that I could  
call you next week to see where you are in the hiring process. 
 
I feel confident I could make a significant contribution to Morgan Enterprises. I look forward to  
speaking with you again next week. Please feel free to call me with any additional questions regarding  
my qualifications. 
 
Sincerely, 
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George Vazquez 
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